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Noise Ordinance Waiver Request
1 message

Megan Neuman <tanneryclublic@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 15, 2025 at 11:03 AM
To: Amanda Baryenbruch <amabar@two-rivers.org>

Dear Amanda and the Two Rivers City Council,

We are requesting a waiver from City Ordinance 925 regarding loud and unnecessary noise. Specifically, we seek
permission to exceed standard limits for both sound levels measured in dBA and any vibrations resulting from sound
production.

This waiver is requested for an event on September 13th, 2025, between the hours of 4:00 PM and 10:00 PM, at 4317
Tannery Rd, Two Rivers. The event is a birthday party, and we have a band scheduled to perform from 5:00 PM to 9:00
PM.

We respect our neighbors and are mindful of noise levels, particularly as the evening progresses. Events of this nature
are rare for us, occurring only once or twice a year, and we strive o minimize any disruption to the neighborhood.

Thank you,
Megan & Tom

Tannery Club, LLC
Tom and Megan Neuman
4317 Tannery Road

Two Rivers, WI 64241
920-905-2606 (Megan)
920-973-0182 (Tom)



